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Proud to be part of

Dear Parents, 
What another fantastic week it has been at school! Our children continue to show
incredible resilience and determination, particularly as they complete their Spring
term assessments. It has been wonderful to see so much progress, especially in
reading, writing and maths. Year 1 children have also made great progress in
phonics-Well done to all!

We are also celebrating a huge achievement from our girls’ football team. On
Tuesday, they played brilliantly and secured an impressive 8-0 victory, earning
their place in the finals! Their performance was exceptional, not only in skill but
also in the sportsmanship and conduct they demonstrated. We couldn't be prouder
of them!

As we move forward into next week, we encourage all parents and carers to book
their parent consultation meetings with class teachers. These meetings are a great
opportunity to discuss your child’s progress and future goals. If you need
assistance with booking, please don’t hesitate to contact our office team- they are
happy to help.

Thank you for your continued support, and we look forward to another excellent
week ahead. 

Yours sincerely, 

Mrs Ferla and the PWP Team. 
 

https://www.facebook.com/people/Peareswood-Primary-School/100057422981280/
https://www.instagram.com/peareswood_primary/
https://twitter.com/peareswood
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Green=met the minimum attendance rate

ATTENDANCEELSIE

Nursery AM- 93%
Poplar- 90%
Bay- 96%
Box- 97%
Ash-94%
Palm- 97%
Holly- 91%
Eucalyptus- 92%

Nursery PM- 91%
Lime- 92%
H/Chestnut- 94%
Bamboo- 95%
Cypress- 96%
Acacia- 93%
Myrtle- 97%
Willow - 95%

Current Attendance- 94.3% 

Parents please remind your children about the use of
social media. There are strict restrictions on social media.
Please make sure you are checking your children’s phone

regularly.
Under 13

13 +

16 +

17 +

Upcoming Events

Monday Tuesday Wednesday

10th

Thursday Friday

11th 12th 13th 14th
Year 1 early

morning phonics
Year 1 early

morning phonics
Year 1 early

morning phonics
Reception early
morning phonics

Reception early
morning phonics

Year 6 Revision Year 6 Revision Year 6 Revision Year 6 Revision Year 6 Revision
Year 4 Times

tables Year 4 Times
tables

Year 4 Times
tables

Year 4 Times
tables

Year 4 Times
tables

Elsie is enjoying her rest with her teddy
bears after another busy week at school.

This free guide highlights the
potential risks of Roblox,

including online encounters,
inappropriate contents, scams,
and in-game purchases, and

offers expert advice on how to
mitigate these risks.
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Class
Peareswood
Champion

Lime

Nursery AM/PM

Poplar

H/Chestnut

Bay

Bamboo

Box

Cypress

Ash

Acacia

Palm

Holly

Myrtle

Willow

Eucalyptus

Promise/Clara

Zayden

Noah

Esme

Chi-Chi

Lyra

Andrew

Jake

John

Emily

Ellie & Lacey

Amelia R

Jeff

Pristina

Edosa

SCHOOL VALUES

Pride   Creativity   Kindness   Ambition   Collaboration

The new focus value this term is Ambition.

Ready

Respectful

We are...

Safe

Congratulations!
We hope you enjoyed your well

deserved
Hot Chocolate!

Across school pupils have been doing some ambitious learning as part of Science week. They have been
conducting experiments linked to the them of ‘Change and adapt’

EYFS experimented with colour and studied colour mixing as well as looking at what happens when
you put warm water on a skittle.

KS1 have had a fantastic time investigating a variety of scientific concepts such as how to make
bubbles with different shapes. 

KS2 As well as completing lots of science investigations pupils in KS2 have also been showing an
ambitious attitude to their assessments this week. They have tried their best and have been showing
everything that they have learnt in class. 

http://surl.li/trnajs


Our nursery would really appreciate
some help from our parents/carers with

donations of real life objects. 
If you are able to donate anything
please bring to the school office.😃


